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Today our year 11 pupils received their 
projected results for their upcoming exams…

The girls waited patiently 
and thought about how 
hard they had worked in 
their mock exams. 

They made plans for their 
Easter revision, and wished 
each other well!



The girls collected their results from their Progress 
Tutors and took some time to talk their projections 
through with their friends..



Well done to all those pupils who are on track 
to achieve their full potential!

Good luck with your Easter revision Year 11.
You really can make the positive difference 

you aim for.


